
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

French Day Year 3  

Monday 2nd March  

 

Early Parents Evening 

Monday 2nd March  

 

Late Parents Evening  

Tuesday 3rd March  

 

World Maths Day  

Wednesday 4th March  

 

World Book Day  

Thursday 5th March  

 

Scholastic Book Fair  

25th March - 30th March  

 

PTFA Easter Bingo  

Wednesday 1st April  

 

School Closed for voting  

Thursday 7th May 

 

Bank Holiday  

Friday 8th May  

 

 

 

 

28th February 2020 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can read every 
night  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

 

Clever Caterpillars 94.00% Busy Bees 98.85%   

Terrific Tigers 98.89% 

Perfect Panthers 97.04% Learning Lions 98.52% 

Super Squirrels 98.71%  Wise Owls 98.00% 

Fantastic Foxes 96.40%         Brilliant Badgers 92.00% 
 

The winners for last week was Terrific Tigers well 

done! 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 97.04%  

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

Well done! 

House Points 
 

Earth 286 

Mars 284 

Saturn373 

Jupiter 268 

Trailblazers  

Kathryn from trailblazers will be in the staffroom from 1-5pm every Tuesday for parents to 

drop-in with any concerns they have with mental heath, parenting etc. that you wish to      

discuss.   

No appointment needed, just pop into the school office! 

Parents Evening  
 

Parents evening takes place next week on 

Monday 2nd March from 3:30-5:00pm and then 

again on Tuesday 3rd March 5:00-7:00pm.  

Your child should have been given an             

appointment time, any queries please speak to 

the class teacher. 

These meetings are important to attend.  

On Tuesday Smart Uniform will be in the 

school hall to take any uniform orders. 

Kathryn from Trailblazers will also be available 

in the staffroom for drop-ins on Tuesday.  

Sad News 
 

It is with great sadness that we are          

informing you of the death of Mr Ingram. 

He sadly passed away during half-term 

after a short illness and he will be greatly 

missed by all staff and the pupils who he 

taught. 

Mr Ingram has supported the school with 

tennis coaching for many years and his 

passing away has been a shock to us all.  

 

World Book Day - Thursday 5th March  

To celebrate World Book Day we would like all children to bring a large uncooked 

potato… All will be revealed!!  

 Children can also come to school in non-uniform, wearing brightly coloured clothes! 



A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a   
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Poppy Copeland, Jack Jones, Kim Ward, Hayley    
Meir, Alfie Cristini, Maisy Hancock, Scarlett Foden,       
Louis Carr, Tristan Cooper, Alanah McGregor  

Website Updates 

 

New lunch menus available on the 

website  

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, any debts over 

the £20 limit will result in loss of use of facilities. Our debt policy 

can be found on the school website.  

     Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Poppy Jones 

 Busy Bees -  Grace Hudson 

 Terrific Tigers - Alanah McGregor 

 Perfect Panthers - Miley Atkinson 

 Learning Lions - Gracie-Lea Thorley 

 Wise Owls - Libby Tinsley 

 Super Squirrels - Obi Scott 

            Super Speller  

 Clever Caterpillars - Leo Cristini 

 Busy Bees - Alana Farrenden 

 Terrific Tigers -  Carly Walker 

    Perfect Panthers - Harry Wint 

 Learning Lions - Jamie Poerpoint 

 Wise Owls - Charlie Merrill 

 Super Squirrels - Jessica Wain 

             Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Oliver  

 Williamson 

 Busy Bees - Poppy Shufflebotham 

 Terrific Tigers - Oscar Jones 

  Perfect Panthers - Lillie-Mae Egerton 

 Learning Lions - Jacob Stanway  

 Wise Owls - Rory Lawton 

 Super Squirrels - Lacey-Mae Johnson 
  

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 
 

 Oakley Roden 

Standon Bowers 

Year 4 children have all safely returned from their residential visit to Standon 

Bowers.  

They have had a fantastic experience from to start to finish and will certainly 

sleep well this weekend. 

See our twitter page for all of the pictures and updates.  

French Day - Year 3 

As part of their topic, on Monday 2nd March Year 3  can  come to 

school wearing red, white and blue.  

They will be taking part in various activities which includes food 

tasting, learning some songs and dances and exploring what it 

would be live to like in areas of France.  

 

PTFA - Easter Bingo 
 

On Wednesday 1st April the PTFA will holding a children’s Easter     

Bingo event.  

There will only be 100 tickets available on a first come, first served 

basis. These will be available to purchase week beginning 9th April. 

Tickets are £2 each and this includes drink and snacks. 

For a winning line the child will win an Easter Egg! 

For a winning house the child will win an Easter Craft Hamper! 

 

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school      
achievements: 

Maisy Hancock passed stage 3 at trampolining  
Isolbel Smith was runner up in the recent competition to create 

a Fairtrade ice-cream recipe  

Lateness 

Please be reminded that school starts at 

8:55am  in the morning for all pupils and 

afternoon Nursery children start at 

12:00pm. 

Lateness is being monitored  by our            

Education Welfare Officer. 


